
Harbor Committee 
Bristol Town Hall 
October 24, 2019 

 
Committee members present:  Robert Ball, Troy Benner, David Caron, Steve Hope, Rick 
Poland, John Stolecki 
Also present:  Leon MacCorkle 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:09pm 
 
Minutes 
On a motion by Poland and seconded by Caron the minutes from September 19th were 
approved unanimously. 
 
Harbormaster Reports 
Reports were centered on a recent storm with high winds. 
 
New Harbor 
A 43’ boat moved; it appeared the pennant parted off. 
Hope reported the area that Parks created for float storage at the landing holds about 10 floats. 
 
Pemaquid 
Stolecki noted a couple of boats had moved. 
Floats at Hanna Landing were still in the water.  It was noted that repair work needed to be 
done where the ramp and pier connect.  Round Pond Marine will be asked to look at it when 
they remove the ramp for winter storage. 
 
Round Pond 
Ball reported 3 boats broke loose during the storm.  The following day a skiff sunk, and a 
sailboat broke loose. 
A written proposal was submitted for leasing Thompson Landing.  On a motion by Caron and 
seconded by Hope all agreed to send the proposal with recommendation to the Selectmen for 
approval.  Bizarro reported that there is currently no map/lot assigned to that landing. 
 
2020-21 Mooring Application 
Changes include:  draw more attention to “mooring # must appear on mooring buoy”, add a 
line for who “inspected by” and their contact info, move clerical recording information. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm.  The next meeting will be held January 23, 2019 @ 5pm.  
Agenda items to include:  Review of 2020-21 mooring bills/applications, Thompsons Landing 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rachel Bizarro 
 
 


